
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp       (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £172.50  Loose Plate: Hassop £37.14  Bakewell £54.10  Total £263.74 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 13th July 2014 
 

Saturday 12th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Celebrant’s Intention 15th Sunday 
of Ordinary Time Sunday 13th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Monday 14th   9.30 a.m. Hassop No morning service Feria 

Tuesday 15th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell No morning service St Bonaventure 

Wednesday 16th   9.30 a.m. Hassop No morning service Feria 

Thursday 17th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Morning Mass again Feria 

Friday 18th 11.30 a.m. Hassop  Morning Mass again Feria 

Saturday 19th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell F  R  E  E 16th Sunday 

of Ordinary Time Sunday 20th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 
 

The question each of us must ask ourselves today is, “What type of soil for the word of God do I represent? Am I like the 
pathway where the seed cannot even sprout, or like the rocky ground where the seed sprouts but has no roots, or like 

thorny ground where the word of God is choked to death by worldly cares, or like the good soil that bears much fruit? 

Fr Munachi E. Ezeogu, cssp 
 

Ministries weekend of 19th/20th July 
 Bakewell Hassop 

E. Ministers E. Muller C&M Allsop 

Readers J. Bermingham, A. Jenkins L. Brooks, A. Howlings 

Welcomers A. Jenkins M&T Martyn 

Flowers V. Dooley  

Counters 13th July: JNM                    20th July: CABG 
 

This weekend we welcome Fr Slawomir Kielbasa who is a 
member of the Society of African Missions (SMA). Fr 

Slawomir comes from Poland and is based in Manchester. 
Once per year we extend a welcome to a representative of 

a missionary order and this year the SMA Fathers are 

preaching in Nottingham Diocese – hence his visit to us. It 
is an opportunity for us to show once again our solidarity 

with the missionary wing of the Church all over the world 
and there will be a 2nd collection after Holy Communion. 
 

Our young parishioners will go to the parish rooms after 

the opening hymn with the Parish Catechists and return as 
usual at the time of the Offertory. Our thanks to the 

Catechists for supporting this work with our young and, if it 
is helpful, parents may wish to escort the children to the 

parish rooms. 
 

To the Parish Social Committee we owe a huge debt of 
gratitude for our BBQ last Saturday evening and, also, our 

gratitude to all who helped the evening to go so well and 
be so pleasant. Thank you again! The evening raised 

£726.00 towards the support of the Holy Ghost Frs and this 

money will be sent to the CSSp Bursar to help the Sick & 
Aged members of the order. In the end about 45 tickets 

were sold but 12 of these were bought on the night of the 
BBQ and, whilst it was good to see so many people 

enjoying themselves, it did put a strain on the organisers of 

the occasion because we had not expected so many.  
 

In Touch parish magazine is ready and available this 

weekend. There was a moment when we thought there 

may not be a summer edition and, then, suddenly things 
happened and it began to take shape! Thank you, Anne, for 

tackling it once more for the parish community. You are 
asked to pay 60p per copy to help towards expenses. 
 

Sick and Housebound: Audrey Brooks, Jenny Lovett, 

Patricia Turner, Cliff Mann, Shirley Plant, David Hurd, Peggy 
Johnson and Eileen Simpson. We also remember in prayer 

the sick of our families and friends not mentioned by name 

 

On Saturday July 19th, Chris and Michael Allsop will be  

taking part in the MB Advertising Congathon in aid of the 

Weston Park Cancer Hospital. Last year they raised the 
fantastic sum of £11,650. Mick & Chris are our “heroes” 

and you can sponsor them on their Congathon through 

various channels. Please ask for details from Christine & 
Michael or look for sponsor forms. 
 

Our Diocesan Archivist is Fr Anthony Dolan (also PP of 
Grantham) and he has kindly agreed for a few of us to 

have access to the parish archives in Willson House in 

Nottingham. This will take place on 28th July. 
 

This Sunday is Padley Pilgrimage Those going meet 

their fellow pilgrims at 3.00pm at Grindleford Station and 
process to the chapel for Mass. Usually one or even two 

Bishops are in attendance – possibly Hallam’s new Bishop! 
 

Carnival Service: Thanks to all who participated in the 
Carnival Service last Sunday – it was generous of people to 

put themselves out to attend. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially Joan 
Tommason and Hilary Erskine-Murray.  May their souls 

rest in peace 
 

 


